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Kettle Lake Elementary, 8451 Garbow Drive, Alto, MI   49302    
Phone 616.868.6113        FAX 616.868.0021         

òA Community of Learners...Where Learning is for Everyoneó 
 November 7, 2018             www.calschools.org 

          School Starts @ 8:40 am, Dismisses @ 3:35 pm 

LETôS MAKE  
A DATE! 
 
November 8 
P/T Conferences 
4:30ð8 pm 
 
 
November 9 
Veterans Day  
Observance  
(short assembly) 
 
1/2 Day for students 
Dismissal @ 11:55  
PD for Staff 
 
 
November 13 
P/T Conferences 
4:30 
 
 
November 16 
Heritage Day 
K-2nd grades 
 
 
November 16 
Kettle Lake Night @ 
Wildwood Family 
Farms 
 
 
Nov. 21,22,23 
Thanksgiving Break 
No School 
 
 
December 4 
Holiday Concert 
Grades K, 1st, & 2nd 
CHS FACð7 pm 
 
 
December 6 
CKCC Meeting 
3:40ð4:30 pm 
KL Library 
 
 
**REMINDER** 
Deadline for 
Wednesday Word 
Articles by  
Tuesday @ noon 
 

 

P/T CONFERENCES 
THURS., NOV 8 & TUES., NOV 13 

1/2 DAY FRIDAY, NOV 9 
 
PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES NOVEMBER 8 & 13 
(NOTE CHANGE) 
Conferences are Thursday, November 8th & Tuesday, November 13th from 
4:30ð8 pm.  Be sure and stop at the Lost and Found bin outside of the 
Staff Lounge while youôre in for conferences.  We have many ñtreasurersò 
to look at.  Thank you. 
 
Itinerant Staff: 
Mr. DeRuyter (PE) - Both nights 
Mrs. Dixon (Spanish) - Thursday, Nov. 8 
Mr. Fitzpatrick (Counselor) - Thursday, Nov. 8 
Mrs. Torres (Speech) - Tuesday, Nov. 13 
Mrs. Trent/Mrs. Price (Art) - Thursday, Nov. 8 
Mrs. Witvoet (Music) - Tuesday, Nov. 13 
 
 
 

Get your Sewing needles ready! 
Fourth graders have voted to work on sewing Ugly Dolls!  To make this  
endeavor successful for all, it would be nice to have a few more adult  
helpers.  We plan on sewing the last week of November through to  
December.  Mrs. Clarkôs class is Wednesday at 11:05-11:50.  On  
Thursday, we have Mrs. LaCroix's class at 10:20-11:05 and  
Mrs. Dyksterhouseôs class at 11:05-11:50.   
If you or a loved one would like to come and help us thread needles, etc. , 
please contact Mrs. Trent at trentd@calschools.org.  She can forward you 
a volunteer consent form which will take a approximately 10 days to  
process.  Thank you! 
 
 
 

HERITAGE DAY NOV. 16 FOR K-2ND GRADERS  
It is a very special day for our lower elementary students to spend the morning 
with their loved ones - parents, grandparents, aunts, uncles, special person, etc, 
learning about our heritage. We begin the day at around 10:00 a.m. (See sched-
ule on the next page for details & activities)  After the activities, our guests will 
enjoy a fabulous Thanksgiving lunch with their student. You pay for your lunch on 
Heritage Day in the cafeteria - we cannot take your lunch fee out of your child's 
account. If your KL student is having lunch, they can use their account.  Once 
lunch is done, all students return to their classrooms for their regularly scheduled 
activities. Please plan on spending time with your child for this wonderful tradition 
we call Heritage day!  DETAILED SCHEDULE TO FOLLOW NEXT WEEK 

mailto:trentd@calschools.org


               
 

WATCH D.O.G.S. PROGRAM 2018-19!!! 
(Dads of Great Students) 
Our WATCH D.O.G. program kicked off the end of September. 
You can call the office @ 868-6113 anytime or stop by and sign up for a day. 
 
For those of you who are new dads, the Watch D.O.G.S. Program allows you to help out in your childôs 
classroom, on the playground, in the lunchroom, gym, art class, etc. for the day.  Many of our dads 
choose a date on or near their childôs birthday, or you may choose any day that works with your  
schedule. 
 

Just a Reminder of the Rules: 
 

~One Watch D.O.G. per family per year. 
~You must have a current ñbackground check formò on file 
~When signing up, we need to know at least 2 days in advance to be a Watch D.O.G. 
~Please follow the schedule you are given. 
~Sign up calendar will be kept in the office.  You may call to sign up @ 868-6113 or email 
(Crystal) bellgraphc@calschools.org or (Catey) reedc@calschools.org    Thank you! 

 
 
 
 
 

Cub Scout News 
 

CUB SCOUT PACK 3201 
Kettle Lake has a recycling bin (Paper Gator) located in the parking lot.   
This bin is sponsored by the Cub Scouts of Pack 3201.  Ask your family,  
friends and neighbors to feed our Paper Gator with recyclable paper to  

help keep our earth green! 
 
What can go in the Paper Gator? 
Newsprint, Catalogs & Magazines, Junk Mail, Phone Books, Office/School paper. 
 
What can NOT go in the Paper Gator?  Plastic, Metal, Trash, Glass, Cardboard 
Help us by dropping off your recyclable papers in the Paper Gator today and every day. 



 

Unique gifts with your childôs art from  

Artsonia  
                                           November 12 - Greeting Cards  

Artsonia will kick off the season with a special holiday greeting card sale. Family 
members can choose the artwork and design theyôd like to appear on the front and add a 

personalized message for the inside. 
November 19 - Holiday Ornaments  

Our beautiful holiday ornaments make great keepsakes for families to admire throughout 
the years. These sturdy metal ornaments are fashioned into fun holiday-themed shapes, 

such as snowmen, sleighs, and gift boxes. 
November 26 - Favorite Products  

The holiday season will be in full swing as we offer a special sale on our most popular 
products, such as coffee mugs and ornaments. 
December 10 - Last Minut e Stocking Stuffers  

The last sales of the year offer some great last-minute gift ideas for stocking stuffers! It 
features an assortment of our most popular products, just in time to wrap up holiday 

shopping. 
  

2018 Holiday Shipping Deadlines  
December 12  - Last Day Standard Delivery Service 
December 20  - Last Day Express Delivery Service 

 
We participate in Artsonia as your childôs digital art portfolio!  Families have found 
this a secure, fun , and convenient way to view and store student artwork. It is also 

a convenient way for family members who live at a distance to participate in 
watching student growth by letting them view the artwork and leave 

encouragements.  
20% of any of your purchases goes back to the Kettle Lake Art!  This helps us with 
purchasing glazes and supplies for the second half of the year.  We would like to 

encourage you to go to Artsonia.com and register.   
Candi Price   priceca@ calschools.org  
Debbie Trent trentd@calschools.org  



 PTO Corner  

 
PTO Conference Dinner 
The PTO is once again hosting a Staff Potluck dinner for Parent Teacher Conference. The Fall Conference Din-
ner will be held on Thursday November 8. Please be sure to have your items at school NO LATER than 3:30 that 
day. The staff begins eating right after school is done so they can be back in their rooms by conference times. 
 
 
 

Kettle Lake Night at Wildwood Farms 
Tickets on Sale now!  Event date - NEXT Friday, November 16th! See ticket form here in the Wednesday Word 
and order your tickets today and join us for a fun, adult only night at out the beautiful Wildwood Farms! 
http://kettlelakepto.weebly.com/kl-night--wildwood-familiy-farms.html 

 

Direct Your Dollars - Matt Davis 
Thanks to everyone for sending back your receipts! We are HALFWAY to our goal of $100,000!! Mrs. Coolmanôs 
5th grade class won the contest and will enjoy a special treat. Keep saving those receipts! Details on a winter 
contest coming soon! 
 

 

Moms and Misters - Audrey Barker 
Momôs and Misters is THIS Friday, Nov 9th at Duncan Lake Middle School. We could really use some help with 
volunteers, especially with clean up. Many hands make light work so please consider volunteering! Responsible 
middle school age kids and up can help and collect honor society volunteer hours! Visit here to sign up https://
signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/2427586/false#/invitation 

 

No Cost Fundraiser: Terracycle - Jamie Ryder 

Now through November 30th, TerraCycle is sponsoring a Recycling Triathlon contest that gives us fun ways to 
earn extra points (money) by showcasing how we promote recycling at our school. If you havenôt yet checked out 
how you and your child can help, visit http://kettlelakepto.weebly.com/terracycle.html. 

 
 

Committee Chair Needed ASAP 
The Carnival is without a chair this year and the Kettle Lake Carnival will not happen this year if no one fills the 
committee chair position in the next several weeks. The kids LOVE the Carnival so please consider volunteering 
for this event chair position! Talk to any board member or email us at kettlelakepto@gmail.com 

 

 
Your 2018/2019 Kettle Lake PTO Board 
Co-Presidents: Crystal Saidoo & Lindsey Weller 
Vice President: Jenni Stout 
Treasurer: Jennifer Putnam 
Secretary: Katie Decker 

 

Kettle Lake Key Communicator: Jason Saidoo 

http://kettlelakepto.weebly.com/kl-night--wildwood-familiy-farms.html
https://signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/2427586/false#/invitation
https://signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/2427586/false#/invitation
http://kettlelakepto.weebly.com/terracycle.html
mailto:kettlelakepto@gmail.com




COMMUNITY NEWS 
 

 
Food Service Help Wanted 
  
Caledonia Food Service is looking for help!  We are looking for       
full-time, part-time, and subs. Qualifications are as follows: no       
experience necessary, ability to work in a fast paced environment, 
able to lift up to 35lbs, positive attitude, good time management,  
and a team player. If you are interested in joining our team please 
apply in person at our Food Service District Office located at Duncan 
Lake Middle School between the hours of 8 am & 3 pm.              
Questions, please call 616-891-0227. 
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5ƻ ȅƻǳ ƪƴƻǿ ǎƻƳŜƻƴŜ ǎŜŜƪƛƴƎ ǇŀǊǘ-ǝƳŜΣ ŜǾŜƴƛƴƎ ǿƻǊƪΚ  hǳǊ 5ƛǎǘǊƛŎǘ Ƙŀǎ ƳǳƭǝǇƭŜ нƴŘ ǎƘƛƊ ƻǇŜƴƛƴƎǎ 
ŦƻǊ /ǳǎǘƻŘƛŀƭ !ƛŘŜǎΗ  tŀȅ ǎǘŀǊǘǎ ŀǘ ϷмнΦлпκƘƻǳǊΦ 
 
¢Ƙƛǎ Ǉƻǎƛǝƻƴ ǿƻǊƪǎ рΦтр ƘƻǳǊǎ ǇŜǊ ŜǾŜƴƛƴƎΣ нуΦтр ƘƻǳǊǎ ǇŜǊ ǿŜŜƪΣ ŀƴŘ ŀ ǘƻǘŀƭ ƻŦ нлл Řŀȅǎ ǇŜǊ ȅŜŀǊΦ 
 
hǳǊ /ǳǎǘƻŘƛŀƭ !ƛŘŜǎ ŀǊŜ ǊŜǎǇƻƴǎƛōƭŜ ŦƻǊ ƎŜƴŜǊŀƭ ŎƭŜŀƴƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ŎŀǊŜ ƻŦ ōǳƛƭŘƛƴƎǎΣ ǎƴƻǿ ǊŜƳƻǾŀƭ ǿƘŜƴ 
ƴŜŎŜǎǎŀǊȅΣ ǇŀƛƴǝƴƎΣ ƳƛƴƻǊ ǊŜǇŀƛǊǎ ŀƴŘ ƻǘƘŜǊ ǊŜƭŀǘŜŘ ŘǳǝŜǎΦ  
 
²ƘƛƭŜ ǿŜ ŘŜǎƛǊŜ ǇǊŜǾƛƻǳǎ ŎƭŜŀƴƛƴƎ ŜȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜΣ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ǿƛƭƭƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǘǊŀƛƴ ŀƴȅ ǇŜǊǎƻƴ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ƎƻƻŘ ǿƻǊƪ 
ǊŜŎƻǊŘΗ 
 
¢ƻ ŀǇǇƭȅΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ Ǿƛǎƛǘ ƻǳǊ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜΥ  ƘǧǇΥκκǿǿǿΦŎŀƭǎŎƘƻƻƭǎΦƻǊƎ ŀƴŘ ŎƭƛŎƪ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ 9ƳǇƭƻȅƳŜƴǘ ¢ŀōΦ 

http://www.calschools.org


 

SCHOOL BUS DRIVERS NEEDED!  

Caledonia Community Schools NOW HIRING! 

We are looking for outstanding individuals  

That would like a rewarding career 

 Transporting our finest Caledonia students! 

5ƻƴΩǘ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ /5[Κ  ²Ŝ ǿƛƭƭ ǘǊŀƛƴ ȅƻǳΗ 

Paid Training, Flexible hours, Regular route & Sub Drivers Needed. 

Apply on line at: 

www.calschools.org 

 






